
A SPECIAL INVITATION
 
Do you:

Have a hard time envisioning what spaces for Phase 1 might look like?
Have a hard time envisioning how big a room on a plan really is?
Wonder what kind of new space another congregation offers for Religious Education, Administration, etc.?
Wonder what kind of spaces Guernsey Tingle Architects envisions for WUU?

 
You are invited:

TO:  New Town United Methodist Church, 5209 Monticello Avenue (enter at the Courthouse entrance and bear right)
WHEN:  Thursday, June 19 from 5:00 to 6:30
WHY:  To help you envision some of the spaces included in Phase 1

Greeting Hall
Religious Education classrooms
Administrative space
Corridor usage
Playground space

HOST:  Design Build Team Members
HOW:  Tours will begin every 15 minutes*

 
*Sign up this Sunday in the lobby at WUU
 
From the Design Build Team:  “Our visit to New Town UMC really helped the Design Build Team to begin to envision how
important it is for WUU to provide more and better space for Religious Education, Social Justice, Worship, and
Administration, all under one roof.  We look forward to answering more of your questions as we tour this facility designed by
Guernsey Tingle Associates.”

 
 



 
IT HAPPENS ONCE A GENERATION OR TWO:  AFFIRMING & ENABLING OUR VISION, BUILDING OUR FUTURE


